
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

NO. DTE/ ESTT-2/NEET/01/2021-22/                                    Dt. Kohima, the     December, 2021. 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

This is to inform all the candidates who have applied and opted BHMS course under NEET, 

2021 session, that there will be a Spot Counseling on 20th December, 2021 at 11:00 A.M. in the 

Conference Hall of Directorate of Technical Education, below New. Secretariat, Nagaland, Kohima, 

to fill 2 (two) BHMS Seats under National Institute of Homoeopathy, Kolkata.  

 

The last date to report to the College for admission is 24th December, 2021. 

 

 

(Er. M. NAKRO ) 

Additional Director & HOD 

Issued by DIPR 

 

 

 


